
Commissioners:

On November 26th at 7 pm, the Board of Commissioners will
serve ice cream at the Emergency Services building for the EMS
continuing education night. This is an opportunity to say thanks
to the Emergency Services staff for their hard work during the
recent hurricanes. Please make every effort to attend. Let me
know if questions.

Thanks,

Frank Heath


